
Weekly Newsletter - 12/05/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
I would like to say a massive well done to all the 
Year 6 pupils who have worked really hard 
during their SATs this week. I am really proud of 
them and the way they have approached each 
day. The results of these tests will be sent to 
parents at the end of the summer term.

Unfortunately I do have to remind parents that 
any unacceptable behaviour towards school 
staff will not be tolerated. There are very few 
incidents of this behaviour at our school and I 
am grateful for the vast majority of parents who 
treat staff with the utmost respect. 
Disappointingly, I have had to issue a banning 
order today. So please be reminded that we will 
work with all parents to resolve any issues but 
this has to be done in a respectful and non 
threatening manner.

We are asking all parents to get behind WALK 
TO SCHOOL week next week. Even if you drive 
most of the way to school or commute via bus 
and tube, try getting off one stop earlier and 
walking the rest of the way. We will be collating 
the data and there will be prizes for classes and 
year groups. Children who walk to school every 
day will also get a cool badge for helping to 
reduce their carbon footprints.
Have a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes,
Ms Von

Nursery
AM - 88.5%
PM - 89.5%

Reception
RA -89.7%

RSM -96.4%
RB -86.9%

Year 1
1R - 97.3%
1T -94.2%
1B -97.4%

Year 2
2P -90.0%
2S - 96.1%
2U - 95.8%
2V -92.0%

Year 3
3GR - 95.7%
3R -87.9%
3L - 94.0%

Year 4
4R - 99.1%

4HS - 92.1%
4L - 99.6%

Year 5
5R -90.2%

5PN -91.3%
5T - 95.0%

Year 6
6H - 100%
6V -100%
6R -98.9%
6S -100%

Whole school attendance -94.3%

Attendance at Star
Did you come to school everyday this week? 

Which classes achieved the highest 
attendance? 

Who will get the attendance cup?

Pupil Leader’s Weekly Reflection

This week, Y6 endured their end 
of year exams. It was tough but 

we got through it because of 
true perseverance. What tough 
things will you face this week? 

And what will you do to conquer 
them? 

Esey- 6H

Year Six SATs

A huge well done to all of our 
Year Six pupils who showed 
confidence, resilience and 

determination this week during 
their SATs tests. They have 

made us very proud. They’re our 
super stars!



Year 1
1R- Cesar
1T- Eesha

1B - Frankie

Year 2
2P- Ruben
2S- Eric

2U - Anisa
2V- Huwaitib

Year 3
3GR- Tommy
3R- Nehan
3L- Jood

Year 4
4R- Rayhan
4HS- Darcy
4L-  Dragos

Year 5
5R- 

5PN- Murilo
5T- Zakariya

Year 6
6H- Philip
6V- Daniel
6R- Radost
6S- Sofiya

Reception
RA-  Bryan

RSM- Elanur
RB - Armani

Year 1
1R- Sara
1T- Jaz

1B - Muhaimin

Year 2
2P- Aleena
2S- Bohdan
2U - Monika
2V- Lorenna

Year 3
3GR- Ayaan
3R- Noah
3L- Bishan

Year 4
4R- Maria

4HS- Marni
4L - Tommy

Year 5
5R- Sofia

5PN- Taiyeb
5T- Elijah

Year 6
6H- Nathaly
6V- Daniel 
6R- Arfan 
6S- Sonny

Golden lunches
Class teachers select one pupil per week to have a 
golden lunch with the Headteacher or Deputies. This 
is awarded to those that show the most progress or 
make the most effort in their learning!

396 374

418 413

Picasso

House points
Teachers, lunch staff, support staff, school leaders and our 
office team have been awarding house tokens all week. Pupils 
have received tokens if they have demonstrated children's 
rights, shown good leadership skills and have excellent 
learning behaviors.

Congratulations to the winning house….results below!

Happy leaves
This half term we are celebrating
pupils who have had displayed
self-confidence.
The winners in this weeks assembly were….. 




